
We can’t  believe it!  The month of June is upon us, 

and our school year is coming to an end.  It has 

been a wonderful year together and we have ac-

complished many great things at O’Gorman Inter-

mediate Catholic School.  We have enjoyed many 

memorable moments and are proud of the success 

we achieved together spiritually, academically, so-

cially and personally.   

The last month of school will be busy, but an excit-

ing time.  The last calendar of the year is on the 

back of this letter.  I would like to highlight a few 

important items for the month of June. 

I would personally like to take this opportunity to 

congratulate the grade 8 students who will be 

moving on to high school next year.  It has been a 

pleasure spending time with you and seeing you 

grow into young adults.  I wish you the best of luck 

in the years to come and may your educational ca-

reers guide you down the right path in life.   

Thanks for the memories! 

Mr. Weltz 

June 2011 

THE LITTLE SCHOOL WITH A BRIGHT FUTURE  

We are pleased to offer swimming 

lessons as part of our physical edu-

cation program.   As noted in the 

letter, every grade 7 student will be 

provided with 5 forty-five minute 

lessons in June.  Please note that 

girls and boys will be separated for 

this activity and that participation is 

mandatory.   Please ensure that your 

child comes prepared on swim 

dates. 

O’Gorman Intermediate  

Catholic School 

Reminders 

 Grade 8 Graduation 
June 22 at 6:30 

 Grade 7 swimming 
dates  -  June 2, 7, 9, 
14, 16 

 Report Cards go home 
on June 23 

 Last  day of school - 
June 24 

 Toronto Trip  - June 13 
to the 17 

 Virtue of the month  -  
Hope 

“And now the end is near … Elvis Presley” 

Many Thanks 

Another successful year 
has come to a close for 
the OICS Parent Coun-
cil.  Thank you to all of 
our dedicated parents 
who volunteered nu-
merous hours for the 
good of our school.  

Good luck to all of our 
students and parents 
who are moving on.  
Hopefully you will al-
ways remember your 
time at O’Gorman In-
termediate.  It’s been a 
pleasure to have you as 
part of this family. Have 
a safe, fun filled sum-
mer. 

Grade 7 Swim Program 

Please Note that 

the distribution of 

Fruits and Vegeta-

bles ends June 3 

 

Milk ends June  16 

Grade 8 Graduation 

Our grade 8 celebration is scheduled for June 22.  It 

will begin with a Mass at 6:30 p.m. at St. Anthony’s 

Cathedral followed by an award ceremony and the 

distribution of graduation certificates.  The evening 

will end with a dance from 8:00 - 10:00 p.m. in the 

Church basement.  Parental supervision will be re-

quired for this activity.  If you are available to super-

vise please notify the school as soon as possible.  

More information regarding the graduation will be 

shared in the weeks to come. 




